
From: Aaron Decamp <Aaron.Decamp@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, November 1, 2021 2:07 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Donation of Tchibo Coffee to the Fire Department 
 

Steve, 
 
Please be aware that Tchibo Coffee will be donating approximately 30,000 bags of its coffee to 
the Chicago Fire Department. The Fire Department plans on accepting this gift for use in the 
firehouses. Members will be instructed that they are prohibited from taking the coffee home 
with them.  If you have any questions or concerns about this or would like to discuss the matter 
further, please let me know. Thank you. 
 
-Aaron 
 
Aaron R. DeCamp 
General Counsel 
Chicago Fire Department 
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